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Seminar Announcement: University Seminar #701, British History
Chairs: Carl Wennerlind and Christopher Brown 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rapporteur: Alma Igra (ai2298@columbia.edu) 
All seminars (with the exception of October 20th) will be held in 411 Fayerweather, 5:30-7:00 
Autumn:
September 22  	Sam Wetherell – Columbia University 
Putting Consumerism in its Place: Shopping and the City in Postwar Britain

October 20		Alex Chase-Levenson – University of Pennsylvania  
British Sanitary Diplomacy, 1800-1860: Cosmopolitanism and Xenophobia in Quarantine
Location TBA

November 3		Matthew Wyman-McCarthy – Columbia University
"In whom the spark of humanity is not completely extinguished": Perceptions of Slave Owners in British Antislavery.

December 15		Anna Clark – University of Minnesota
			“Rethinking Victorian Individualism”

Spring:
February 2		Erika Rappaport – UC Santa Barbara
“Join the Tea Set:” Youth, Modernity, and the Decolonization of the English Cup of Tea”

February 23		Jennifer Tucker – Wesleyan University
"Imagining the Modern: Humphrey Jennings and the Reinvention of Britain"

March 23		Leslie Theibert – Yale University
			“Empires of the Caribbean”

April 13		Holger Hoock – University of Pittsburgh
			“TBA”


	Accessibility Statement:
	Columbia University encourages persons with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. The University Seminar participants with disabilities who anticipate needing accommodations or who have questions about physical access may contact the Office of Disability Services at 212-854-2388 or disability@columbia.edu. Disability accommodations, including sign-language interpreters, are available on request. Requests for accommodations must be made two weeks in advance. On campus, Seminar participants with disabilities should alert a Public Safety Officer that they need assistance accessing campus.
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